
Time to update your 
information on the 411
Check to ensure your contact information is 
included and up to date on the internal 411 staff 
directory. You can update your own record by 
logging in and making the required changes:

411umgt.tbrhsc.net

If you have any questions, or require support, 
please contact Robert Srigley, Systems Specialist, 
Information Technology at robert.srigley@tbh.net. 

Remember to update your voicemail 
greeting if you are away from the 
office. If you require support, please 
connect with Help Desk at: 

help.desk@tbh.net


